
 

 

 

November 17, 2020 
 
 
Hello, this is the Village of Norridge calling to remind you that as published 
in the October and December issues of the Village newsletter, F.Y.I., as of 
October 1st, 2020, your street is now designated as a snow route.  Village 
ordinance states that residents are prohibited from leaving an unattended 
motor vehicle on any designated snow route street after two (2) inches of 
snow has fallen until snow removal is completed.  Signs have been installed 
to reflect this designation.  The Village has a snow hotline for residents to 
call to see if the snow route enforcement is in effect.  That number is 708-
583-5775.   
 
Again, you are receiving this call because your street is now a designated 
snow route enforced street.  This means that if you do not move your 
vehicle off the street after two inches of snow have fallen, your vehicle will 
be ticketed.   
 
If you have any questions, please contact the Village Hall at 708-453-0800.  
Thank you and have a nice evening. 
 
 


